Extract from Hansard

[COUNCIL — Thursday, 27 October 2022] p5153e-5153e Hon Dr Brian Walker; Hon Sue Ellery

SWAN RIVER CROSSINGS PROJECT

1083. Hon Dr BRIAN WALKER to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Transport:

I thank the minister for her response to my question 1021 on the Swan River Crossings project, asked and answered on 25 October 2022. In the hope of further clarification around this issue, will the minister please table the minutes from the community engagement sessions and other meetings that discussed the plan to realign Canning Highway along the Swan River foreshore and under the new bridge from January 2021 to date?

Hon SUE ELLERY replied:

I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question.

I note the member appears to be taking significant inspiration from questions on notice previously asked by Hon Dr Brad Pettitt. Formal minutes were not recorded for these sessions.